From: Anne Adams 
Sent: 08 June 2012 10:26
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: Bishops End/Blaize comment
Hi Rebekah, I am having problems uploading the objection I wish to make regarding the latest application for change of use for the Bishops Blaize/End. 

My comments are below and I hope you will be able to upload them onto your website so they are taken into consideration.

Many thanks

regards 

Anne Skowronska

RE: Application 12/00678/F

I want to register my opposition to this application in regard to change of use for the Bishop Blaize/Bishops End, Burdrop, Sibford Gower.

I have lived in both Sibford Ferris and Burdrop for a total of 24 years and used the pub regularly when it was open. My opposition to this application is based on the following points:

· During the long history of the pub and changes of landlord we have witnessed over the years it has always been a successful and thriving business and has had the long term support of the villagers and many visitors from outside. It only began to loose support when Mr and Mrs Noquet took over in February 2006.  

· They have carried out major alterations in total disregard of any planning regulations. They have gone ahead and changed the pub into a residential property without any planning permissions - taking out the bar making the space into a kitchen and sitting room and they can be seen living in it. They have also converted the adjoining bottle store, again without permission into more accommodation. Plans submitted with this application have no resemblance to the actual present day layout of the building, nor do the photographs since these works were carried out. The pub is not ‘vacant’ as their application says. They are living there. 

· Despite its rural location the pub, partly because of its extremely attractive gardens and stunning views, has always attracted significant trade from outside the immediate area. The Blaize is not just a pub it is a prominent building which is of great historical and social significance in a conservation area. 

· Mr Noquet may claim that there was a ‘lack of interest’ when he attempted to sell the pub as a going concern back in 2007 but this is not the case. Reasonable offers were made to the agent to buy but he refused to sell unless for an unrealistic and over-inflated price, which proves - he bought the pub with the sole intention of running the business down and developing it as a house/development site.  

· The village can sustain two pubs. The Wykham Arms is and has been for some time a higher priced restaurant with a small bar attached rather than a true village pub. It complimented rather than competed with the Blaize and has always attracted a different clientele. When the Blaize was being properly managed there was plenty of room for both and there still is, as the pubs serve a large population in the three villages of Sibford Gower, Burdrop and Sibford Ferris. 

Neighbours and friends in the Sibfords are united in saying we miss our pub and want it back. We fervently hope you will again refuse permission for this change to residential use.  

Your sincerely

Anne Skowronska, 
Jasmine Cottage, Burdrop, Sibford Gower, OX15 5RN

